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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
TRI-CITY MENTAL HEALTH AUTHORITY
MENTAL HEALTH COMMISSION

PLEASE BE ADVISED that due to a lack of a quorum, the Regular Meeting of the Mental
Health Commission of Tri-City Mental Health Authority scheduled to be held via
teleconference, pursuant to California Governor’'s Executive Order N-29-20 (Paragraph 3),
adopted as a response to mitigating the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19), on Tuesday,
April 14, 2020 at 3:30 p.m. was cancelled. The Mental Health Commission will meet next in a
Regular Joint Meeting with the Governing Board on Wednesday, May 20, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.
via teleconference due to COVID-19.

Executed this 15th day of April 2020, at Claremont, California.

Micaela P. Olmos/JPA Administrator/Clerk

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING

[, Micaela P. Olmos, JPA Administrator/Clerk of Tri-City Mental Health Authority in Claremont,
California, hereby declare under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California,
that due to a lack of a quorum, the Regular Meeting of the Mental Health Commission of April
14, 2020 was cancelled. The Mental Health Commission will meet next in a Regular Joint
Meeting with the Governing Board on Wednesday, May 20, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. via
teleconference due to COVID-19. That a copy of said Notice was posted at Tri-City Mental
Health Authority’s website, www.tricitymhs.org.

Executed this 15th day of April 2020, at Claremont, California.
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Micaela P. Olmos, JFA Administrator/Clerk
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